
Let God transform you into a new person by changing the way that you
think – Romans 12:2 NLT
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Dear Parents and Carers,
What a fantastic week it has been here at school. The energy, enthusiasm and joy from the children continue to make
each day a privilege and a pleasure. Thank you, as always, for your ongoing support which makes such a difference to
everything we do together.

Year 6 returned from their residential at Gilwell Park with smiles, stories and memories
that will last a lifetime. From outdoor challenges to team building and evenings
around the campfire, the children embraced every opportunity and showed such
courage and resilience. It was wonderful to see them grow in confidence and
strengthen friendships in such a special setting. I have many fond memories myself of
Gilwell Park from my days as a Cub Scout, so it was a real delight to see our children
following in those same footsteps and creating treasured experiences of their own.

Year 4 have also been busy completing their final week of swimming. We are so proud of
the progress they have made and the determination they have shown. Swimming is such
an important life skill and it has been a joy to watch their confidence in the water grow.

This week we also celebrated two groups of children receiving the Young Transformers Award.
These children have gone above and beyond to raise money for charities close to their hearts. They
are wonderful examples of the values we hold dear and a real inspiration to us all. If your child has
done something special that reflects our 5Cs – Caring, Community, Confidence, Curious or
Creative – please do take a moment to nominate them. It is so important to recognise and
celebrate the difference our children can make.

You will also find information in this newsletter about our upcoming Dragon’s Den competition. This is
a voluntary opportunity for children to bring forward their ideas for making a difference as
Courageous Advocates and change-makers. We are so excited to see the creativity and vision our
children will bring to this challenge.

From time to time parents ask me what one thing can make the biggest difference to a child’s education. Without
hesitation my answer is always the same: a love of reading. Reading is the key that unlocks every subject, builds
confidence and sparks imagination. Please take time to listen to your child read at home, to share stories together, to
discuss books they are enjoying and to help them remember their reading journal every day. These small moments add up
to a huge impact.

Thank you again for all that you do to support your children and our school community. Wishing you all a restful and
enjoyable weekend ahead.

With warmest wishes
Mr Pawley





STARS OF THE WEEK

Year 1 
Daisy & Janiyah

Year 2 
Harlow & Kayanna

Year 5
Nyiarah & Arielle

Year 3 
Isabelle T & Arizona



PROGRESS CUP WINNERS
A huge well done to Vivien & Kimaya who are this week's

Progress Cup winners! 

 KS1 
Vivien Y3

KS2
Kimaya Y5

PRESENTATION AWARD

 KS2
Constance Y5

A huge well done to Constance who is this week's
Presentation Cup winner! 



YOUNG TRANSFORMERS
AWARDS 

ATTENDANCE AWARDS 
Well done to

Year 1 Jane Goodall
99.63%

& 
Year 5 Marie Curie

97.73%
who have won the attendance

mascots this week.

Etta and Frank had a very successful day selling their
seed packets and seedings at our street jumble trail

stall this weekend!

They have raised a total of £346 for War Child so far,
with more donations expected!

Cole along with his parents, grandmother, aunts, uncles
and cousins took part in a 4.2 mile charity run for the Royal

Brmpton and Harefield Hospital charity - which is the
hospital that his Grandfather had his pacemaker fitted and

took great care of him.

Cole ran, jogged and walked 4.2 miles with barely any
complaints and in doing so helped the family raise £800 in

donations for the charity.



School Council

Y1

Holly - Robin -
Oscar

Y2

Saraiyah - Rithwin -
Elizabeth - Cody

Y3

Y4 Y5 Y6

Ozan - Nancy -
Kai - Rudi

Charlie - Yoko -
Reuben - Arya

Edgar - Nara -
Julian - Bing

Luki - Khaliah -
Mamudou - Rio

Our school is buzzing with excitement as students embrace their new
roles as School Councillors, Learning Councillors, Eco Councillors,

Worship Councillors, and more! These dedicated young leaders are
eager to make a positive impact in our school community, each taking
on responsibilities that reflect their passions and strengths. Whether
they're promoting sustainability, enhancing learning experiences, or

fostering a spirit of kindness and inclusivity, our councillors are ready
to lead by example and contribute to the vibrant life of our school.

We're incredibly proud of their commitment and look forward to seeing
the great things they'll accomplish this year! 

Councillors



Learning Council

Y1

Yoge - Effie - Sophie

Y2

Maria-Isabella - Beatrice -
Jordan - Ilinca 

Y3

Y4 Y5 Y6

Ayla - Stella -
Jeanice - Isabelle T

Kevelle - Kiara -
Lucas - Ada

Celeste - Ellen -
Lennox - Lily-Rose

Destiny - Elsie

Worship Council

Y1

Lewis - Aariz -
Sophie

Y2

Tahiry - Ezra -
Taliah - Kyla-Rose

Y3

Y4 Y5 Y6

David - Calypso -
Mac - Arlen

Rosamund - Marcel -
Amelita - Sophia

Quincy - Olanrewaju -
Myra - Nyiarah 

Roman - Markus -
Ismahil



Eco Council

Y1

Daniel - Phoebe -
Rita

Y2

Robyn - Cleo -
Grace - Eli

Y3

Y4 Y5 Y6

Tion - Evie - Martin -
Daniele

Nia - Elliot - Max -
Inayah

Constance - Kimaya -
Ezrah - Aysu

Nia - Minel -
Zubair

Sports Council

Y1

Theo - Kai 

Y2

Enda - Matilda -
Denny - Felix

Y3

Y4 Y5 Y6

Frances - Grace

Charlotte - Toviel -
Eliana - Beckett

George - Sid - Isaiah -
Adekunle

Stanley - Leo
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